
 

 

WELCOME TO THE 
HUNTSVILLE SKI CLUB:  
HAPPY NEW YEAR TO 
EVERYONE!  I hope that you 

all had a wonderful Holiday Season with family and 
friends.  In the coming year, I wish that everyone 
has a safe and happy year ahead.  Now for Ski  
Season and more. 
 
NOMINATING COMMITTEE:  New Board 
Members will be elected in March so we are  
looking for volunteers for the Nominating  
Committee.   
Nominating Committee Chairperson shall:             
*Promote and solicit members to become involved with 
the club by running for a BoD position,                            
*Organizes a committee of five club members to search 
for nominations for BoD positions,                                       
*Present nominations to the general membership at the       
February General Membership meeting; and,                          
*Provide input to the club newsletter and Webmaster 
publishing the committeeôs progress.     
HSC Policy 001 Key Personnel Duties provides a  
description for each position. 

 
CRESCENT SKI COUNCIL SPRING MEET-
ING:  The CSC Spring Meeting will be held April 
26-28, 2018 in Myrtle Beach, SC.  The Club has 
already reserved two 2 bedroom condos (4 people).  
One is reserved for 4 nights, and the other for 3 
nights. It is a great way to meet other skiers from 
the Southeast, and to meet some of the vendors.  
When these two condos fill up, we will reserve 
more.  Bob Breeden will coordinate this trip.   
Registration includes a Welcome Reception 
(Thurs), Vendor Show and DJ party on Friday 
Night, and Saturday Night Theme Party!   
 
ALL HSC MEMBERS are invited to attend this 
event.  Get your group together now, and let Bob 
Breeden know as soon as possible. 
 
 

 

YEAR END WRAPUP: 
 CHRISTMAS TREE AT LIBRARY:  Many 
thanks to Dave and Ann Taylor for making the tree 
at the Main Library happen.  As always, it was beau-
tifully decorated. 
 
CHRISTMAS PARTY:  Congratulations again 
this year to Diana Faust and her committee for a very 
successful Christmas Party.  Over 110 guests en-
joyed good food, good times with friends, and danc-
ing!  
 
WHAT'S HAPPENING NEXT!   
January 12-19: CSC Crested Butte, Colorado 
January 26-Feb 2: Breckenridge, Colorado 
February 2-9: Winter Park, Colorado--CLOSED 
March 9-16: Big Sky, Montana 
 
BIRTHDAY CLUB!  We want to wish our members 
who are celebrating birthdays this month.  We are so 
glad you are a member and wish you a great day of 
celebration with family and friends.    
 
YOU ARE WELCOME TO BE OUR GUEST!  We 
meet each month on the third Wednesday at the Ath-
letic Club Alabama, 3250 Leeman Ferry Road.  So-
cial begins at 7 (or earlier if you like) with meeting 
beginning at 7:30. 
 
Have a Wonderful HSC Day! 
Jodi Stephens - HSC President 
256.651.1433  
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From the Ski Trip Director.. 
          Bob Breeden - 931-967-5372  

Ski Trips Input to January 2019 Flakey: 

Ski season is already un-
derway with a fantastic trip 
to Steamboat Springs com-
pleted where we had some 
of the best snow conditions 
Iôve ever experienced. 
With El Nino, the 2019 

promises to be an excellent skiing year at all 
our resort locations.  All the ski trips planned 
for this year are closed but trip leaders may 
still take your calls for wait lists, just in case 
there is a cancellation. 
  
Note that several CSC Clubs have some 
great trips planned for the coming season 
and may have openings that need to be filled. 
Check the CSC Website.  
 
CSC has chosen Sun Peaks, BC, Canada and 
Grenada, Spain for two ski weeks in 2020. 
Details and pricing will be provided in the 
spring after the Myrtle Beach Spring Conven-
tion.  
 
Start planning now to attend this fun filled 
trip to Myrtle Beach. All our club members 
are welcome to attend, scheduled for April 25

-28. HSC will be planning for a club booth to 
show off our club. And, donôt forget 2019 is 
CSCs 50th Anniversary. The partying will be 
outstanding.  

IMPORTANT! We need Trip Leaders. 
Trip planning for the 2020 ski season has 
already begun. HSC 2020 trips will be de-
cided earlier for the HSC 2020 ski trips to 
take advantage of this yearôs pricing. If you 
would like to participate on the Ski Trips 
Committee, or lead a ski trip in 2020, 
please contact me ASAP so you can influ-
ence our trip selection. 
 
Thanks, 
 
HSC Ski Trips Director 
 
Bob Breeden  
 
(256) 665-1800 
 
bob.breeden1008@yahoo.com 



 

 

Social...  
 

The Huntsville Ski Clubôs annual Christmas Holiday party was held at 
UAHôs Conference Training Center on Saturday, December 15, 2018.  
The black-tie optional gala was attended 
by 110 guests who mingled and mixed 
while enjoying cocktails from 6-7 pm.  
A welcome greeting was delivered by 
event chairman Diana Faust at 7, fol-
lowed by a buffet dinner of broiled 
salmon, braised beef Sicilian, green 
tossed salad, roasted red potatoes, lem-
on garlic broccoli and trimmings.  Des-
sert was blueberry cobbler and double 
chocolate layer cake. A marble cake 
with HSCôs blue and white logo and 

recognition of 55 years and still skiing was served on the dessert 
table throughout the remainder of the  
evening along with soft cookies.   

 
While introducing Full Circle Band, Diana drew attention to the use 
of circles incorporated in the eveningôs d®cor. Table centerpieces 
were  
3-dimentional lighted circles and circles were hung throughout the 
hall. She noted intangible circles that were present as well: time 
bringing us full circle back together in this setting again, circles of 
guests at each table, and the possibility of dancing in a circle. Guests 
were encouraged to widen and strengthen their circles of friendship. 
With that, guests were ready to enjoy the night of dancing and listen-
ing to the music of Full Circle Band and started filling the floor.   
 
During the bandôs only intermission break, Diana Faust gave thanks 

and recognition to the ticket sellers of the event -- Ina Jenkins, Sue Chatham, Renata Limmer, 
Kathy Alexander, and George Cass.  She also thanked Paulette Bernstein and her decorating 
team of Sue Chatham, Patsy Palmer, and Stephanie Armstrong for transforming the hall into a 
fantasyland of circles, fairy lights and poinsettias. 
 
Thanks were also given to Bob Breeden for providing a 
slideshow and video that ran throughout the evening projected 

on the wall behind the band, Pat 
Brewer for theme-decorating and 
hosting the reception table, and 
Mary Lou Lewis for filling in as 
photographer due to a cancella-
tion.   
 
 



 

 

Diana then, assisted by Ina Jenkins and guest Chicky 
Rubidoux, presented an array of door prizes, keeping 
everyoneôs attention focused until the band started 
up again.  A sign of the success of the party, dancers 
were still filling the 
floor when Full Circle 
Band announced their 
last song close to 11:30!  
They were definitely  
a hit.   
 

Also deserving thanks for a successful evening are  
Ed Bernstein, Doug Faust, and Stan Williams who came  
to set up Saturday morning and stayed late to clean up.  
Great team  effort made for a great party.  
 
 

 


